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Question by: Mr Peter Chutter 
  
To:  Cabinet Member for Community Care 
 
 
 
 
 
 
QUESTION 
 
 
“Does the council agree with Dr Mark Spencer's comments on TV that the increased 
journey time to a suitable hospital, other than Charing Cross if you live in the Charing Cross 
Hospital area, will only be about one and half minutes?”  
 


